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Herne & Broomfield are one parish, the proposed area for Herne is much less than the proposed are for Wantsum. I totally disagree with part of
Broomfield being separated they should remain as part of Herne, it doesn't make sense to separate and its not fair to the people that live in that
area. Herne & Broomfield Parish should match the electoral boundaries.
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